From: Blevins, Bradley

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Blevins, Bradley

Subject: PLU 261 Battery

Date: Monday, September 22, 2014 1:17:45 PM
Mike,

Per our meeting today 9-22-14, it was agreed that BOPCO would excavate one foot of material from
the areas containing sample points one through sixteen. SP 8, we will collect more samples at one
and two feet bgs and submit them to you via email. We do have field screening info from this
sampling event if needed. A small area around SP 11 will be lined with a layer of compacted clay,
this area will be risked out due to the close proximity of the process equipment. The well pad area
and recent minor non reportable truck spill will be remediated between 6 inches to one foot. The
current battery area, once removed will be delineated and submitted to you for approval. Thank

you for taking the time today to meet with me. If you have any questions or concerns please let me
know.

Thanks,

Brad Blevins

Assistant Remediation Foreman
BOPCO, LP

522 W. Mermod, Suite 704
Carlsbad, NM 88220
Office-575-887-7329
Cell-1-432-214-3704
bblevins@basspet.com
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